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August 27, 2013
Association meeting planners,

In June Karl Mecklenburg was the keynote speaker at the Nevada Chapter AGC Safety
Awards/Membership luncheon. Our members are still talking about how much they
enjoyed hearing Karl speak!

We were pleased that Karl was able to adjust his presentation to fit our industry and
organizational needs. That's not something | anticipated from a “celebrity speaker”.

We have had a tough stretch in the construction industry in Nevada, so Karl's message
of perseverance and overcoming obstacles was a great fit. With passion, humor, and
wonderful stories, Mecklenburg kept our members attention. Each story tied to a point
that he was making, and it all came together for an entertaining and educational
presentation.

Our members also commented on how much they enjoyed meeting Karl and spending
time with him. Karl met our members as they arrived, and stayed after the awards
lunch was over, He signed autographs, posed for photos, and answered their questions.
His down to earth personality made him extremely approachable.

From my perspective, his personality and professionalism made Karl easy to work with.
We were not surprised that Mecklenburg received a standing ovation.

I'highly recommend Karl Mecklenburg as a speaker for your event.
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